
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 24, 1995 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Corazon C. Aquino 
25 Times Street 
Quezon City 
Philippines 
 
Dear Mrs. Aquino:  
 
It is hard to believe that it has been more than six weeks since your visit to Eugene!   
Many of us are still talking about how wonderful it was to have you and your daughters 
here.   
 
Enclosed is a notebook that I have put together with some photographs and newspaper 
clippings from Commencement weekend.  Please accept it as a memento of your visit to 
Eugene.  I am embarrassed but feel compelled to point out an error in the first Register-
Guard article that was published about your visit, dated March 22.  The end of the article 
was mixed up with a separate article that ran that day on some local Jewish families 
preparing for Passover.  I originally considered not including this article in your 
scrapbook, but since I now know that you have a great sense of humor, I changed my 
mind.  I hope you find some humor in the mistake and will forgive us. 
 
The process of putting this scrapbook together brought back to me many pleasant 
memories of that weekend, as does the photo that you signed, which I framed and hung 
on my office wall.  I hope that the scrapbook generates fond memories for you as well 
and offers some small enticement to consider returning to Eugene for another visit!   
     
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
 
 


